
The Institute for Portuguese and 

Lusophone World Studies and the Modern 

Languages Dept. at Rhode Island College 

introduce: 

 

A nova geração de fadistas 

nos E.U.A. 

 

 
Dr. Kimberly Da Costa-Holton, 

Associate Professor of 

Portuguese, 

Rutgers University-Newark  

 

 

PRESENTATION IN PORTUGUESE 

 

All are welcome! 

 Thursday, February 20th, 2014 

2:00-3:50 PM 

Craig-Lee 209 

For information contact Dr. Silvia Oliveira: 

soliveira@ric.edu 

www.ric.edu/iplws                   www.ric.edu/portuguestudies    


